
 

 

WELCOME TO 

JANUARY 26, 2025 

Worship: Pastor Jordan and Team 

Memory Verse: Titus 1:7-9 

Message: Pastor Alex 

Parents/caregivers: please sign up in the foyer 
prior to the start of service , 

all children who will be participating 
in kid’s programming 

 
Children ages 1 through grade 5 will be dismissed from the 

sanctuary to children’s ministries following worship. A super-
vised nursery will be available throughout the service for chil-

dren up to 18 months of age. 

OFFICE HOURS: 
 

Monday, Tuesday & Thursday: 8:00am-4:00pm 

Wednesday: 8:00am-2:00pm 

Closed Fridays and stat holidays 

PASTORAL STAFF: 
 

Lead Pastor: Alex Dixon (alex@gmbchurch.ca) 
Youth Pastor: Jon Tetzel (youth@gmbchurch.ca) 

Pastor of Children’s Ministries: Cherith Rast 
(kids@gmbchurch.ca) 

Worship Arts Pastor: Jordan Neudorf 
(worship@gmbchurch.ca) 

Preschool Director:  Tara Tetzel 

LOVING GOD 
LOVING ONE ANOTHER 
LOVING THE WORLD 

6550 Sumas Prairie Road 
Chilliwack, BC, V2R 4K1 

www.gmbchurch.ca 
info@gmbchurch.ca 

604.823.6364 

 



 

 

THIS WEEK AT GMB: 
 

Tuesday, January 28 - 7:00pm - 9:00pm: 

Youth Night-Core Groups 
For details contact Pastor Jon (youth@gmbchurch.ca) 

or your youth leader 

 

Wednesday, January 29 - 7:00pm - 8:30pm: 

Boys Brigade (grades 2-5) 

 

Friday, January 31 - 9:00am - 10:30am 

Flourish Women’s Ministry 
All women are invited as we gather weekly and study together. Childcare is 

provided. For more information please contact  

Stephanie Dykstra (stephanieanndykstra@gmail.com) 

 

LOOKING AHEAD: 
Sunday, February 1 

10:00am-Worship Service & Communion 

 

February 21-23 @ Stillwood Camp 

High School Youth Surge Retreat 
Registration is open! 

 

February 28 - March 2 @ Charis Camp 

Ladies’ Retreat 
The cost is $235 and includes food, accommodations and speaker. 

To register, visit gmbchurch.ca > Ministries > Women’s or 

contact the church office (info@gmbchurch.ca). 
Registration deadline is Monday February 10 

FAMILY NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

Missions Opportunity 
GMB supports OM Ships International and has an opportunity to see  

what life is like aboard the Logo Hope. If you would like to represent GMB 

aboard the ship from April 7-14, please contact Lorraine by  

texting 778-552-0824 on WatsApp or email lorrainpb@gbaships.org.  

Estimates cost for the week including airfare is $1850.  

Final numbers are needed by January 31.  

 

 

Church Membership/Baptism Class 
If you are interested in membership or baptism please contact 

Pastor Alex (alex@gmbchurch.ca) or the office (info@gmbchurch.ca) 

 
 

GETTING INVOLVED: 
Care Groups 

If you’d like to get connected to the church family by joining a Care 

Group, email caregroups@gmbchurch.ca. 

 

Prayer Requests 
If you have a need and would like the church to pray, please email 

prayer@gmbchurch.ca. 

 
Please be praying for those in our congregation with health needs: 

Elmer Bahnman, Margaret Dueck, Rod Isaac, Ezra Penner, Neil & Net-

tie Penner, Dale Penner, Dan Pinto, Marg Reimer 

 

Giving 
Give by cash or cheque in the box at the rear of the sanctuary, by e-

transfer to info@gmbchurch.ca, or online at gmbchurch.ca/giving. 

 

Jan. 19 Budget Supp Offering (wk #38) $5,646.41 

Weekly Budget Support Goal: $9,682.69 

Budget Support Offerings to date: $417,475.23 

Budget Support Goal to date: $367,942.22 


